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WBC10QW: What figure will you be reporting to the Workplace Gender Equality 
Agency this year? 

 
Answer: The next WGEA report will be released in November 2018.  WGEA has 

advised that we should include Bank Managers in our reporting this 
year.  As a result, this year’s submission to WGEA will show a number 
for Westpac which is only marginally different to the Women in 
Leadership number reported. We do not think it appropriate to 
predict the number which WGEA will report, prior to its publication in 
line with the requirements of WGEA. 

  

  


